V.

Lawrence County SNPAAC (Wellness) Committee
September 17, 2019
Walnhut Ridge School Board Room
Agenda

Call to order

Reading of Minutes April 17, 2019

Old Business

a.

b
C
d.
e

Stop the Bleed kits/Legislation

. New members- Adult and student
. Elementary Field Days

Elementary Track meet

. Blue and You program

New Business

a
b

C.

d
e
e

. Menus
. Hearing/Vision Screenings
St. Bernard’s Mobile Mammogram- Tuesday, February 4" 2020
. Flu Clinic- Tuesday, Oct 10
. Smart snacks and special 9 event days- Cafeteria Report
. Other/Misc information

Adjournment



Call to order:

Attendance:

Minutes:

Old Business:

New Business:

Lawrence County School District
Lawrence County SNPAAC (Wellness) Committee
Walnut Ridge High School
September 18, 2019

Lunch served 11:45. Meeting was called to order by Janna Berry at 12:05.

{13} Committee Members Present: Terry Belcher, Jacob Kersey, Jason Belcher,
LeeAnn Cheadle, Janna Berry, Lindsey Romine, Dyan Heard, Vickie Mitchell,
Kristal Jones and Stephanie Nichols. Student Committee Members Present: (3)
Sydney Burgin, Katie Kersey, and Isaac Biggers.

Members reviewed minutes from Aprif 17, 2019 meeting. Kersey motioned to
accept and Heard seconded the motion. Minutes stand as reviewed.

Stop the Bleed legislation and the ordering of supplies were discussed. New
student members were introduced. Mr. Terry Belcher proposed new parent
member of Crystal Spain. Elementary field days were discussed and new dates
are to be announced. The Elementary Track Meet was discussed with the 2020
date to be announced. Nineteen individual Stop the Bleed kits were created
with the Blue and You grant.

Menus were reviewed and approved. The ordering of Stop the Bleed supplies
was discussed and will be ordered by Nichols. Hearing and vision screenings are
in process. St. Bernard’s mobile mammography will be on campus 2/4/2020.
ADH Flu Clinic is October 13, 2019. CardiOptics staff ultrasounds is Nov 15t
2018. Special party days were discussed, They are located in Eschool. Smart
snacks and the new recess of 40 minutes for K-6' grade were also discussed.
Buildings are also receiving new water fountains. Nichols discussed applying for
the ISEP 51000 grant to aid in activities for the Middle School recess area.

Next meetings are scheduled for December 17", February 19%, and April 15,

Motion to adjourn made by Nichols, seconded by Jones.



